
To whom it may concern;  

This is a submission for consideration in the committee’s decision regarding the proposal for a 
Human Rights Act for the state of Queensland.  

I, Shane Ockenfels, , wish to make a recommendation to the 
committee, I feel that as a resident and citizen it is vitally important that any proposed new laws or 
acts regarding human rights in QLD be undertaken with consideration to the rights granted in the 
Magna Carta and in the Commonwealth of Australia Constitution Act 1900 (UK). Any new act or law 
must not detract from or omit any right granted in either or both of these documents, or it will be 
detrimental to the people of the state of Queensland. A poorly designed and worded bill of rights 
would be significantly dangerous to the rights of those that it is supposed to protect. 

Thank you for your time in considering my recommendation, 

Shane Ockenfels 

14/04/2016 Human Rights Inquiry Submission No.  366




